
1

Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 2:42 PM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19

Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19 

Submission #:  1416138  

IP Address:  71.251.59.67  

Submission Date: 01/18/2022 2:41  
Survey Time:  21 minutes, 51 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Brenda Nydam  

Address 
12595 Charles Street 
0, La Plata 20646 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Masks don't work good enough to stop the spread of Covid-19. This can easily be looked up online. While I am not against mask 
wearing, there should certainly be no mandate on wearing them. Cloth masks cause a false sense of security and mandates turn 
people into jerks trying to enforce them. If the mandate is reinstated, our family will not be shopping in Charles County. And because 
this topic has come up again, I know who I will NOT be voting for in the next election. I will encourage my neighbors and friends to 
do the same. 
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Charles County, MD  
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